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Lincoln Quilters Guild  
Announcements

Lincoln Quilters Guild Membership Survey
 
Thanks so much to the membership (37%) who provided opinions through the
membership survey.  The thoughtful comments were especially important for us
to review. We were pleased that many of the suggestions have been
implemented or are under consideration.  However, due to the topics and
number of questions and comments, the board will continue to review the data. 
The information will come before the membership very soon.

Volunteers Needed

Silent Auction:  As of today, we do not have a committee chair or enough
volunteers for a silent auction, tentatively planned for late October (IQM has
several dates available). If we do not have enough volunteers by the end of
May the Board will strongly consider re-visiting a silent auction in 2023. If you
want more information or are interested in volunteering, please contact Connie
Soucie. 
  
50th Anniversary Celebration – 2023:  Volunteers are needed for the
50th celebration in 2023.  Our goal is to start planning now.  This is an
opportunity to use your creativity in building a fun event for all.  If interested
contact Lisa Burham.

May Speaker - Susan Cleveland

Date:  Monday, May 9 

Speaker: Susan Cleveland 

Program: My Eclectic Quilt
Pagent 

Susan Cleveland will be speaking
at our May meeting and also
conducting a half-day workshop on
May 10th at the IQM.  

More Details

https://mailchi.mp/9a094c736272/9-8-21-announcements-6081245?e=859b623978
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=may-meeting


May Workshop - Susan Cleveland

Date:  Tuesday, May 10 

Instructor:  Susan Cleveland 

Half-Day Workshop:  Piping Hot
Bindings 

There is still room in the workshop so
click on the link below for more
information.  Those ‘piping hot
bindings’ are waiting for you!    

More Details and Registration

June 13, 2022 – Mark your calendars for member
appreciation night

June is our opportunity to celebrate the membership of the Lincoln Quilters
Guild. The venue and time will change for this meeting so mark your calendars: 
 

International Quilt Museum 
Time:     Museum opens at 5:30 p.m. and closes at 8 p.m. 

Business meeting - 6 p.m. 
Speaker - 6:15 p.m. 

Opportunity to visit the galleries until 8 p.m.

More Information

Looking for something to do with your friends in this
nice spring weather?

The Red & White exhibition by Joanna Rose will be at the International Quilt
Museum until September 11, 2022.  As the weather gets better this is a nice
day trip and the red and white quilts are fabulous.  And the other galleries have
new exhibitions in honor of the IQM’s 25th anniversary which will be celebrated
with the board on May 21st.
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